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Queen Elizabeth II 

21st April 1926 - 8th September 2022 

It was with great sadness that we  received the news of the 
passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

The Chair of Braunton Parish Council paid tribute - 

We have tragically lost the only Monarch most of us have ever known 
during our lifetimes. Throughout her long reign, Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II devoted her life to the service of her people, as she 
promised she would when she acceded to the throne more than 70 
years ago. Her reign has included difficult and turbulent times, during 
which the Queen has been the nation’s rock, always present and always 
stable, providing continuity and reassuring us all. It is impossible to 
overestimate how much we will miss her. The people of Braunton send 
our sincere condolences to the members of the Royal Family at this sad 
time. Our thoughts are with you. 

Councillor Liz Spear  

Braunton Parish Council 



Meetings Calendar 2022 

Full Council meetings are 
currently being held in the Parish 
Hall and additional meetings, to 
primarily consider planning 
applications, are currently being 
held virtually.  Please note the 
change of day of the Full Council 
meetings. 

7pm Tuesday 11 October 2022  
 

7pm Monday 24 October 2022  

Clerk’s Office 

Chaloners Road 

Braunton 

Devon, EX33 2ES 

Phone:  01271 812131 

Email:  info@brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Web:  www.brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Facebook.com/BrauntonParishCouncil 

Twitter: @brauntonparish 
Hours: 09:00 - 12:00 Monday - Friday 

Tracey Lovell, Clerk to the Council 
Angela Corner, Senior Council Officer 

Braunton Parish Council 

A book of condolence was 
opened in the Council Chamber 
throughout the mourning period 
and on the day following the 
funeral.  A national e-book of 
condolence is available on The 
Royal Website.   

The union jack in the Memorial 
Gardens was flown at half-mast.  

 

THE KING’S PROCLAMATION 

 
The National Proclamation of the 
new Monarch took place on 
Saturday 10th September at 
1100hrs at St. James' Palace, 
London.  The following day, 
Sunday 11th September, the 
Proclamation was  read out at 
1200hrs in Edinburgh, Cardiff 
and Belfast. It was then read 
again at 1305hrs at County Hall 
in Exeter by the High Sheriff of 
Devon and finally followed by the 
Lord Mayor of Exeter reading the 
Proclamation at 1500hrs on the 

same day at the Exeter Cathedral 
accompanied by the Dean from 
Exeter Cathedral. 

As per the protocol the Chair of 
Braunton Parish Council, 
Councillor Liz Spear read the 
Proclamation at 1600hrs at the 
Memorial Shelter. 

https://www.royal.uk/
https://www.royal.uk/

